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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 24, 1975 

MR PRESIDENT: 

The attached will 
be handled in a routine manner 
unless you indicate otherwise . 

• 

Digitized from Box C25 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



ARTHUR ASHE 

888 Seventeenth Street, N.W. Suite 808 

Washington, D. C. 20006 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Mr. President: 

202-293-2980 

212-249-0373 

July 22, 1975 

Thank you very much for your invitation to visit with you at the 
White House. It was a great privilege to meet you and I know 
that my family and friends greatly appreciated your kindness in 
extending an invitation to them. We all thoroughly enjoyed our 
meeting with you and our visit to the White House. 

I hope we have the opportunity to play tennis some day. 

Respectfully, 

~~ 
Arthur R. Ashe, Jr. 

ARA:pjw 

• 




